# *CAMPAIGN* NEWSLETTER Our



## Reception Dates Open...Has your family RSVP'd?

## Campaign Reception Dates

- Wednesday, September 14<sup>th</sup> at 12:00 pm

  Wednesday, September 14<sup>th</sup> at 7:00 pm

  Monday, September 19<sup>th</sup> at 12:00 pm
- <sup>↑</sup> Monday, September 19<sup>th</sup> at 7:00 pm
- Tuesday, September 20th at 7:00 pm

### At our receptions, you will:

- The Learn about how this campaign will benefit the future of Most Blessed Sacrament Parish
- † Receive the "correct" information
- *Ask any questions that you may have regarding our campaign.*

All families will be able to pick up their personal campaign materials and learn how they may offer their support.

#### About the campaign receptions:

- † You will not be asked to make your gift during the reception
- The presentation lasts approximately one hour
- 🕆 If you do not attend a reception, you will be visited by a campaign volunteer
- If you have not, a volunteer will call you to ask you to RSVP
- Please send your reply card now to assure the date you would like to attend is available.

Please note: All those who do not attend a Campaign Reception will be visited or contacted by one of our campaign visitation volunteers.

> To RSVP, please return your response card included in your invitation, call the Campaign Office (419) 472-2288 ext. 233.

"I have now brought you the first fruits of the products of the soil which you, O Lord, have given to me." (Deuteronomy 26:10)

This simple line from the Old Testament presents us with two challenges. First, do we bring God our first fruits – the best that we have to offer? Regarding our gifts of time, talent and treasure, do we give God our "first fruits" or what is leftover? Second, do we remember that everything we have has been given to us by God? We brought nothing into this world and we can take nothing from it. So why not share what we have while we are here?